
Every year, up to four million people in Australia - 18% of the
population - regularly experience food insecurities. All year
round, Foodbank works hard to change this and alleviate hunger
throughout Australia. Working in partnership with BHP, the not-
for-profit organisation provides more than 70% of the food for
relief organisations nation-wide: a massive and very important
contribution which actively ensures people and families don't go
hungry.

On December 9, six volunteers from BHP's PC&P Port and Rail
Team dedicated their valuable time to volunteer in the freezer
room at Foodbank. The day started off with a tour of the
warehouse and shop by one of Foodbank's regular volunteers,
Fiona. The tour helped the team understand Foodbank's
operations and who can access the services. The team then
headed into the freezer room to start packing meat and
vegetable packs. Each pack was valued at $15, which included a
variety of meat such as chicken, turkey, beef, lamb, vegetables
and much more. During the session, the CEO of Foodbank, Kate
and Partnerships Manager, Andrew came to the freezer room to
express their gratitude to the team and acknowledge Foodbank's
partnership with BHP. Before wrapping up, the team managed to
pack 415 meat packs, which will be distributed at the shop.
Foodbank greatly appreciated the team's help and assistance.
Thank you to this wonderful BHP team!

FREEZER WARRIORS

Click here to view photos
from the day.

https://flic.kr/s/aHsmXfBwQ7

